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From:
Sent: 13 December 2014 12:29
To: Licensing
Subject: Proposed supermarket development

Good Morning
I had previously welcomed the council decision to refuse planning permission for the proposed supermarket
development at 122 Broomhill Road, only for Edinburgh to overturn the decision on appeal. So much for local
authority ! Recently we have learned that there is now an application for a alcohol licence pending. Do the right
thing and refuse the application. There are many reasons for refusing and we have 2 huge supermarkets in the area
and a number of smaller ones, all selling alcohol, why do we need another ?


